SAC13-ANN/9

To: Subject Analysis Committee
From: Sherman Clarke
Date: 24 June 2013
Re: report from ARLIS/NA


The Cataloging Advisory Committee of the Art Libraries Society of North America proposed to the PCC that artist monographs and exhibition catalogs be added to the list of exceptions for collective conventional titles in LC/PCC Policy Statement 25.1. While this is explicitly related to RDA, the role of the illustrations in these publications is to support the discussion of the works of the artist that is the subject of the publication. This is a continuation of the practice of having both a subject and author heading for the artist. The proposal is to just give the artist's name as added entry and not include a collective conventional title (aka uniform title). I reported on this briefly at the Midwinter 2013 meeting when we were formulating the proposal. The proposal has now been submitted and is in the hands of the LC Policy and Standards Division.

Representatives from the Margaret Herrick Library of the Academy of Motion Picture Arts and Sciences attended the Art NACO and RDA workshop that I did at the Pasadena conference in late April. This too is mostly descriptive cataloging but their  NACO participation may result in more contributions to subject headings for motion pictures.

We continue to be interested in developments on handling subjects in RDA. Our particular concerns are buildings, monuments, and other objects. 



sherman.clarke@gmail.com
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